
Testimony in OPPOSITION to HB 3940 A 

Our neighborhood association relies on the BottleDrop “blue bags” program. With the city 
budget shortfall, we may be loosing all of our outreach funding. The BottleDrop funds will 
be the ONLY funding we will have, and it is a program we have been building in our 
community for several years. Please find another way to fund wildfire prevention. 

Thank you, 

Lin Woodrich 
Active Bethel Community co-chair 


